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ISSUE SIX 

VBS SCHEDULE 
Barton’s Creek Baptist 
Pre-K-6th Grade 

June 17-21 6-8:30 pm 

Cedar Grove Baptist June 2-6 6-8:30 pm 

Fellowship Baptist June 19-22 5:30 dinner 
6-8:00 pm 

First Baptist Alexandria July 8-12 6-8:30 pm 

First Baptist Lebanon June 24-28 5:30-8:00 pm 

First Baptist Mt. Juliet June 17-20 8:30 am – noon 

Grace Baptist June 17-20 5:45-8:30 pm 

Hillcrest Baptist June 3-7 9:00 am-12:30 pm 

Hope Baptist 
3 yrs – 8th grade (dinner 
nightly) 

June 2-6 6:00-9:00 pm 

Immanuel Baptist June 3-7 
June 9th 

8:30 am – noon 
5:00 pm – present musical 

Laguardo Baptist June 17-21 6:30-8:45 pm 

Mt. Olivet Baptist June 12-15 5:30-9:00 pm 

Shiloh Baptist 
For children ages 5-12 

July 22-26 5:30-8:15 pm 

Shop Springs Baptist June 10-14 
June 14 

9:00 am-12:30 pm 
6-8:00 pm FAMILY NIGHT 

Victory Baptist 
For Completed K to 5th Grade 

June 17-21 8:30-12 pm 

   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

While the Pastor’s Away…Available for Pulpit Supply 

Gordon Donahoe – 615-974-9559. Gordon is available for supply and interims. 
 
Raymond Vogtner – 615-417-8309. Raymond is available for supply, interims, or to share his 
new ministry, "Let's Talk." A ministry designed to encourage conversations with others 
leading them to discover God's plan for their lives.   
 
Fred Vantrease – Cell: 615- 481-5123 call or text. Fred most recently served as pastor of 
Fellowship Baptist in Mt. Juliet.  
 
Jim Yates – Cell:  615-450-8866 
 
Glyn Passman – Cell: 615- 268-2716; email: glyn_pass@icloud.com  
 
Rob Amoson  - retired pastor after 50 years available for supply, interims, and revivals  615-
218-4422 
 
Terry Fessler is available for supply – 615-444-8880 
 
Ronnie Pressley - 615-981-0346 
 
Scott Brown – Director of Missions; 931-412-3831 
 

 Congratulations to 

Barton’s Creek  

Baptist Church 

175th Anniversary  

Sunday, June 2 
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From Scott’s Heart 

 

Summer is such a blessed, busy time for churches. VBS, camps, dinner on the grounds, special 
days, etc. It is easy to be too busy but I love being busy in the best things because that means we 
are busy leading people closer to Jesus. 
 
This month I will be out of pocket for the Southern Baptist Convention (June 9-12) and then a 
mission trip to Alaska with 7 from our BCM (June 13-26). Please take time, as you think of it, to 
pray for both of these opportunities. A number of us are going together to the SBC and, as of my 
writing this, I still have room for one or two more to ride and stay with us. This is a chance to learn 
more about our cooperative ministry and to speak into much of what we do as a convention of 
churches. No doubt you have read about many of the challenges we face as a network of 
churches. I believe in the value of our cooperation as it is based on a desire to see as many as 
possible come to know Jesus. A few years ago we adopted the name "Great Commission Baptists" 
to describe ourselves. It is my constant prayer that is what we will be known for more than 
anything else. It is my hope and my firm belief that we are a large family of churches who long for, 
more than anything else, to see people come to faith in Christ. If we are united by this consuming 
desire, there is no issue we can't overcome. May this be true for us in all we do this busy 
summer. In every service, every VBS, every camp, in everything, may we be found hungering to 
see just one more person come to know Jesus as Lord... and then another.  
 
Now, go share Jesus with somebody! 
 
                                                                         -Scott Brown 
 
 

 

 

 
Compassionate Hands  

615-784-9897 
 

214 N. College St. 
Lebanon, TN 37087 

 

 
 

 



 

Wilson County Baptist Association 
P.O. Box 2190 
Lebanon, TN 37088 
Wcba@wcbamissions.com 
 

Greetings WCBA family! 
 
Although school has ended and we had a great year overall, we still have a few things going on at the 
Cumberland BCM this Summer! On June 2, we will be leading worship at Shop Springs Baptist Church and we 
are very excited for it! We also will be having a cookout/get together for students to catch up on what they are 
up to this summer! In the month of June, we will have CU BCM students serving individually or with their 
churches on mission in Peru, Italy, Minnesota, and our BCM Alaska missions trip will be from June 13 through 
the 26th. There will be seven of us, including myself and Scott Brown, who will be traveling to Tanalian Bible 
camp in Port Alsworth, Alaska to serve and work at the camp! Please pray for safe travels and opportunities to 
share the love of Jesus as we share the gospel across the world this summer! Many of our students are 
working camps and VBS with their own churches or other organizations! We are so excited to come back this 
fall and hear about how God has moved through our student’s lives this summer. We are so grateful for your 
support and we appreciate you! 
 
Sincerely, Nathan Clark 
Director, 
Cumberland University BCM 
 
 
           
             
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      

 

 

 

 
Shannon Strand training 
for the summer ahead at 
Lake Camps in Minnesota. 
 Clara Eck in Peru providing fluoride 

treatment to local Quechas 


